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PK-8 In-Person 
Learning on 
Wednesdays 
Starting April 7th
This week the CSD Board 
approved BRES to have 
in-person learning for all 
PK-8th grade students 
starting on April 7th. 
School will start at the 
regular time and we will 
dismiss at noon. All 
procedures around drop 
off, pick up, and bussing 
remain the same. Teams 
have worked together to 
create Wednesday 
schedules that will 
maximize each grade 
levels’ individual needs. 

We are excited to continue 
our forward movement 
beyond this pandemic and 
adding Wednesdays back 
is a great next step. 
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2020-2021 
BRES 

Yearbooks
Now available to 

order online or with 
order forms sent 

home with students.  

BRES March Lunch MenuBRES March Lunch Menu

School is in 
session….Menu to 
be announced.


